
Dear Birth Mom,

We recognize the strength and love you have for your child to go through this process. We have a lot of respect and compassion to everyone involved.

We have been through a very sad personal loss in our lives and we believe God can use the hardest moments in our lives for His good. We pray this over you as well. 

We are open to a relationship with you and your family as much as you are comfortable. We would want your child to know and understand the loving decision you made. We understand the importance of knowing and incorporating your culture into your child’s life. We would want you and your child to feel seen and heard. We are willing to learn and grow to meet your child’s needs.

Please feel free to reach out to meet us if you wanted to learn more about us. Even if we are not going to go through this adoption journey together, we wish you and your child the very best. 

Thank you for taking time to learn about us.

Sincerely,
Karen and Anil 
 
